
 Thirty-third Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Dear Parishioners, 

 

Last weekend we were very pleased to welcome Sr. 

Nancy, a Little Sister of St. Francis, from Kenya to 

make the annual Mission Appeal. The Little Sisters 

minister to the poorest of the poor in Uganda and  

Kenya. I hope and pray that Sister’s appeal touched 

the heart of each of us who heard it. If you would like 

to assist the Little Sisters in their important work, 

please place your donation in the collection box with 

your regular offering. Please mark the envelope with 

your contribution for the missions with “Mission  

Appeal.” 

 

Thanksgiving is less than two weeks away. 

Usually we have just one Mass for the entire 

community from both parishes, but that is not 

possible this year with the need for social  

distancing. Mass will be offered at 9:00 am in English 

at St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity and 9:30 am in  

Vietnamese at Our Lady of Pompei/St. Peter. You 

can call either parish office to register for the Mass in 

English; the registration for the Mass in Vietnamese 

will be handled  by the leadership of the Vietnamese 

Community. The Mass in English will be live-

streamed on the Our Lady of Pompei/St. Peter  

Facebook page.  
 

A reminder that the collection from Thanksgiving Day 

goes to support the work of All Faith’s Food Pantry 

located at St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity. In place of 

the donation of food items leading up to  

Thanksgiving, we encourage monetary donations to be 

made to assist those in need during this season of  

giving. 
 

I certainly hope that many of us will join together in 

prayer that day to thank God for all the blessings He 

has bestowed upon all of us.  
 

You are all in my prayers; please pray for me. 
 

In Christ, 

Fr. Caruso 

Vocations 
 

“Well done, good and faithful servant…” How are you 

called to use your talents? Are you being called to love 

the Lord with an undivided heart as a priest, deacon or 

the consecrated life? Call Fr. Jason Hage at 315-470-

1468 or write:vocations@syrdio.org. 

Family Perspective 
 

As the man in today’s Gospel entrusted his servants 

with his money, so God has “entrusted” our family to 

us. Like the good servants we are expected, not to play 

it safe, but to selflessly and totally invest ourselves in 

each other. 

BEREAVEMENT 
 

     Please remember in your prayers Joe Pisani, 

who passed this week. Our deepest sympathy 

to his family.  May he rest in peace. 
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Bread and Wine 

For Masses Celebrated During The Week 

In Loving Memory Of 

Ben Pisano 

Requested By 

Daughter, Anita and Family  
 

 
 
 

  Eucharistic Angels In Loving Memory of 

Anthony Raccuia (B) 

Requested By 

Mary Linda 

This Week  We Remember...  
 

Monday: November 16 
9:00 am  

Lee Martorelli/Joanne Licitra 

12:00pm 

Michael Wojnovich/Ed and Karin Airel 
 

Tuesday: November 17 
9:00 am  

Angelo Borreggine/Wife, Frances 

12:00pm 

John and Mildred Allen/Timothy Erwin 
 

Wednesday: November 18 
9:00 am   

Joseph Farone, Ann/Family 

12:00pm  

Rosario Buccina/Timothy Erwin 
 

Thursday: November 19 
9:00 am  

Antoinette Musolino/Cnora Cooper 

12:00pm 

For the Parishioners of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Friday: November 20 
9:00 am  

Robert Kalska/Son, Paul 

12:00pm 

For the Parishioners of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Saturday: November 21 
4:00 pm 

Joseph Prince, Ann/Genevieve and James Walker 

Connie, Nick and Joe Mazella/Laura and Family 

Libby Scalzo/Patty and Tom Schmidt 

Mary Ann Pagano, W. Ann/Esther and Henry 

Frank and Christine Chiodo/Fennelly and Chiodo Families 

Francis and Bette Fennelly/Fennelly and Chiodo Families 

Lucy Marco/Maryann and Frank DeMichele 

Nicolangelo and Pasqualina Pallotta/John and Angela 

Mary, Nick and Frank Meola/Sue and Frank 

Anthony and Jean Tirinato/Sue and Frank 

Julio DeLorio/Frank and Sue 

Benny and Terry Cimio/Son, Joseph 
 

5:30 pm 

For the Parishioners of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Sunday: November 22 
7:30 am 

Armond and Antoinette Magnarelli, W. Ann/Jim, Lou Anne 

      and Joe 

Mary Ann Pagano, Ann/Donna and Mike Berthoff 

 

9:00 am 

For the Parishioners of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 

 

Continued 

SACRIFICIAL GIVING 

Income shown is for the week of  November 8th. 

Please contact Fr. Dan if you have any questions about 

our parish finances. 

 

OLP/St. Peter Collection:  $8,594.00 

              

SJ/HT Collection:  $3,263.44 

 

     Thank you to all those parishioners who have  

faithfully been mailing their envelopes because they 

still cannot attend Mass. If you have been away or 

have been unable to attend Mass, please remember to 

send your donation to the Parish Office. We appreciate 

whatever you can do to help with expenses. 

11:30 am 

Donato Scarfino (B)/Pixie 

Mary, Philip and Anthony Catalino/Family 

Pietro and Maria Sisera/Gilda 

Angeline Carlucci/Children, Anthony, Joseph and Terry 

Cosmo and Grace Medico/Daughter, Frances 

 

5:00 pm 

James Arena/Marie Felice   
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COOKBOOK  UPDATE!!!! 
 

Thank you so much for all the incredible 

recipes that so many of you have  

submitted. The wonderful (and I mean  

WONDERFUL) committee is working really hard at 

compiling, typing, proof reading, submitting etc…so it 

is ready for Christmas. 
 

We want to remind you that we are taking preorders 

for the cookbook, they are $20.00 each. And...if you 

want to include a loved one in the memory of or In 

honor of section ($5.00) to please get those names to 

us. (You don’t have to have a recipe submitted to have 

names listed).  
 

Please call the parish office (315-422-7163) with any 

questions, to order or to include a name.  
 

Thank you so much for all your support!!! It is sure to 

be a treasure!!! 

Let us Pray 
Please remember in your prayers the sick of our two par-

ishes and all those in hospitals, nursing homes and the home 

bound.   

 Christopher Aldrich, Vincent Aldridge, Shawn Babcock, 

Nancy Bailey, Margaret Brigandi,  Lena Campanino,  

Rosaria Campolo, Robert Capria, Rosemarie Capriotti, 

Cheryle Cacchione, Lucy Copani, Catherine Cushman, 

Grayce Costantini, Linda Deapo, Joni Uva DelGiorno, Peter 

DiBello, Gen DiMento,  Ginny & Erin Donovan, Aaron 

Doty, Dan Fahey,  

Marilyn Ferretti, Beverly Frey, Ellen Gangemi, David Ge-

hres, Gladys Graham, Joseph Guinto, Jeanne  

Hammond, Josephine Indelicato, Mary Isgar, Dory Jones, 

Mattia Kinslow, Shirley Kerr, Jane Kwasigroch, Rosemary 

Lane, Kay Ledermann, Jackie Limeri, Maria Luisi, Diane 

Mackey, Norm MacKenzie, Madge  

Maffei, Peggy Miccinelli, Bill Moran, Michael Morga, Jean 

Padden, The Pavia Children, Cathy Galutz Sacco, Faith Set-

zer, Marion Sherwood, Timothy K. Suppes, Barbara Traino, 

Shelly Visco, Matthew Watkins,  

Samuel and Sue Wilson. 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS 

Weekend of November 21-22 
 

4:00 pm OLP/St. P. A. Petragnani 

5:30 pm St.J/HT A. Marchbanks 

7:30 am  OLP/St.P. M. Etheredge 

9:00 am St.J/HT L. Primerano 

11:30am OLP/St.P. G. Lostumbo 

5:00 pm OLP/St.P Fr. Caruso 

Deceased Members Mass 
 

The Holy Name Society and the St. Therese Society 

Deceased Members Mass will be held on Tuesday, 

November 17th at 6:00 pm in Church. Please call 

Marty Nave at 315-391-2610 or Pat Turkett at 315-

476-0896 or the Parish Office at 315-422-7163 to 

make your reservation for this Mass. Remember to 

wear your mask, hand sanitizer and we will be  

social distancing. There will be NO meeting for St. 

Therese. 

We would like to remind all our parishioners who 

will be going to warmer climates: please notify the 

Parish Offices(315-422-7163) in advance so that your 

envelopes can be stopped until your return to the area, 

then we can reactivate the mailings. This should be a 

large savings in paying out the return postage fees. 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

To our wonderful Our Lady of Pompei/ 

St Peters Parishioners…THANK YOU!!! 
 

Many, many thanks to each of you that believed in and 

supported our 71st Annual Election Day Spaghetti  

Supper!! As anticipated, it was certainly different!!! But 

what wasn’t different was the usual fantastic support 

and energy exhibited and shared by our amazing Parish 

Family!! 
 

Whether you were one of the many volunteers who 

helped or patrons that purchased, we just can’t thank 

you enough for all you did to make this wonderful  

tradition continue in spite of the circumstances. 
 

From the fantastic chefs in the kitchen to the many jobs 

inside and out, no one hesitated to do whatever was 

needed and of course did it with enthusiasm and  

perfection. 
 

The very positive feedback about the success of the  

dinner and carrying on this tradition gave so much hope 

to so many of us looking for normalcy and  

togetherness. Thank you for being part of that!! 
 

Even though we limited the meals to 1000 we still  

realized almost $12,000.00 for our wonderful school. 
 

Thank you from the bottom of the hearts of so many, 

for your incredible efforts, passion, support and  

dedication!!!!! 

Father Dan, Lucy, and the Spaghetti  Supper Committee 
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Please remember in your prayers… 
 

Please pray for all health care workers of our parish 

serving in this crisis of Covid 19. That God helps to 

guide their decisions and to keep them safe as well. 

We pray for,  Dr. Patrick Abt, Alisa Albanese, PA, 

Christopher Jacques, EMS, Lynda Keller, Nurse 

Ross Mathewson, Nurse, Joseph and Rita Nicoletti, 

Nurses, Robert C. Palucci, Nurse, Dr. Alyssa Toia, 

Stacy Toia, Nurse, and Lauren Townley, Nurse. 

Serving our Country 
Always keep in your prayers all our brave servicemen and 

women.  Anthony Cangemi, Richard L. Cooper, Jack 

McAndrew, Matthew McAndrew, Bryan M. Oakes & 

Rob Smith. 

Christmas Flowers 

 

In your envlope packet you received a 

Christmas Flowers envelope.  If you 

would like to donate towards the 

decorating of our Church this Christmas season, 

please do so by sending in your $10 per intention in 

memory of a loved one. A special booklet will be 

made listing all your intentions. Please make sure you 

send these envelopes as soon as possible or by  

December 6th. Thank you and God Bless you. 

2020 HOPE APPEAL 
 

     If you have not responded in some way to 

this year’s  HOPE Appeal—either by donating 

or responding that you cannot donate at this time—

won’t you please prayerfully consider doing so. The 

HOPE Appeal funds ministries, programs and services 

that help thousands across Central New York.  
 

     You may bring your pledge/donation to Church 

and place in the donation box or mail it to the Parish 

Office.  If you have any questions about the HOPE 

Appeal, please call the Parish Office, 315-422-7163.   
 

     Thank you to all those who responded with their 

pledge/donation. 

Reminder: A Special Message about Christmas 

 

Christmas is less than two months away and in this year 

in which nothing is “normal”, it’s not too early to begin 

to plan for a Christmas that is going to be very different 

from what we are used to. With the restrictions still in 

place to facilitate social distancing in church, we will 

not be able to accommodate the normal size   

congregations that usually join us at Christmas. In order 

to be able to seat as many people as possible, and to 

allow everybody an opportunity to reserve a seat, we 

will be using the following guidelines: 

1. You can call to reserve a seat beginning Monday, 

November 30th at 9:00 am. 

2. You will call the Parish Office of the Church where 

the Mass is being celebrated. 

3. You will need to provide the names and contact  

information of all members in your group that will 

be attending Mass. 

4. We will assign you a seat in advance. This          

assignment will be based on the best use of the 

available seating in order to accommodate the most 

people. It cannot be based on your preference. We 

ask for your understanding. 

5. If all available seating is assigned before Christmas, 

only those who signed up in advance will be       

admitted into the Church for Mass. 

Christmas Mass Schedule 
 

Christmas Eve, December 24 

4:00 pm Vigil Mass at OLP/St. Peter* 

4:00 pm Vigil Mass at St. John/HT 

7:00 pm Mass in Vietnamese at OLP/St. Peter 

9:00 pm Mass at St. John/HT* 

 

Christmas Day, December 25 

Midnight Mass at OLP/St. Peter* 

7:30 am Mass at OLP/St. Peter* 

9:00 am Mass at St. John/HT* 

9:30 am Mass in Vietnamese at OLP/St. Peter 

11:30 am Mass at OLP/St. Peter 

*The Masses marked * will be live-streamed 

on the OLP/St. Peter Facebook Page. 

 

Finally, Father Caruso would like to ask each of us to 

recognize that with a surge in Covid-19 cases, the  

situation may change. We will keep you posted of any 

changes that become necessary. 

Parishioner Milestones 

We encourage you, our parishioners,  to call the Parish 

Office, 315-422-7163 or e-mail: olopsyracuse@syrdio.org, 

any recent milestone you would like to share with your 

fellow parishioners.  


